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Article 28: Children have a right to a primary education. 

                           
3rd April 2025                          

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
It was wonderful to see so many children wearing hot 
pink on Tuesday and joining in with our TEACH Trust 
10-year anniversary celebrations. Celebrating all we 
have achieved and reflecting on the journey our lovely 
school has been on, has been really important to us. I 
would like to extend a heart-felt thank you to everyone 
for helping make it such a special day.  
 
All the children along with our SCITT students, created 
an arial photograph, which is being made into a 
canvas print for each school to help us remember the 
occasion.  
 
The children have created time capsules, which will now be hidden away and will be opened for a new 
generation of Canford Heath Junior School pupils to open in 50 years’ time. It will be fascinating to see 
how the school will change and evolve from now until then.  
The children have all designed a commemorative flag. The winning flag will be created and will hopefully 
be up and flying before the end of this academic year. We have not chosen a winner yet but as soon as 
we do, we will let you know. 
 
Each child was gifted a commemorative pin badge to help them remember this special occasion. It was 
lovely seeing all the children wear these on their way out of school.  
 
We also had our wonderful cake competition with some fantastic entries. The standard was truly 'Bake 
Off' worthy and definitely would get a handshake from us! Our competition was judged by Kate Carter 
and after much debate, the winners were; Oscar, Darija, Heath, Kamila.  
 

These cakes were all enjoyed at the after-school celebration that took place at Canford Heath Junior 
School. Having tasted them all, I can confirm that they were delicious! A huge well done and thank you 
to everyone who entered.  
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Our after-school event was extremely well attended by children, parents, staff (including ex-staff 
members), Trustees, local community members and many more. Our choir, led by Mrs Turner, did an 
incredible job singing our commemorative song, which was written by Mrs Turner just for this occasion.  
We had lots of wonderful photos on display from the last 10 years which were enjoyed by all. It really 
was a lovely celebration and a wonderful opportunity for the whole Trust and Canford Heath community.  
 
Thank you to everyone involved for making it so special and to everyone who attended. Here is to the 
next 10 years of our fabulous TEACH Trust.  
 
Yours faithfully,  

 
Mr Mark Wilson 
Headteacher 

        
 


